Mark Hawley 108 Stanley P.O. Box 256 Amity, OR. 97101

Sheridan School District 48J 433 S Bridge Street Sheridan, OR. 97378

## To Whom It May Concern:

I am hereby resigning my position as an assistant varsity defensive coordinator football coach.

I would like to thank; Mr. Brice Ingram, Mr. Dean Rech for the opportunity they have given me to coach this season with the Spartan's Football Program. I feel with the time and preparation it takes to coach at this level, along with personality differences, my health and family situations; I need to step down. I know from coaching for 33 years, the situation my decision places the program in. Therefore I express my sincere apologies and regrets.

Again I would like to say to Mr. Brice Ingram and Mr. Dean Rech for the opportunity they have given me to be part of Sheridan's Football Program. Go Spartans!

Sincerely,

Mark Hawley 108 Stanley

P.O. Box 256

Amity, OR. 97101

CC: Brice Ingram, Dean Rech, Bob Bennett.